
Year 10 Remote learning approach update 
 

Now that we are moving into the next phase of education during the Covid-19 crisis and we have the secondary school guidance from the government 
regarding the wider opening of schools, we feel it is necessary that we update our approach to remote learning once again.   
When we know more about what education could look like in September, it may be necessary to adapt again. 
 
Timetable 
You will follow continue to follow your normal school timetable. 
From Monday 15th June, the amounts of lessons set for remote learning in relevant subjects will be reduced to reflect the fact that ‘face-to-face’ sessions will 
be running in school one day per week for all Year 10 pupils. 
 
Setting work 
Teachers will set work with a ‘due date’ of a week after ‘issue date’ to accommodate Year 10 pupils attending school on different days of the week. 
Teachers will set work which is to be submitted as ‘assignments’ with appropriate submission method (ensure you read carefully how to submit your work). 
Teachers will use ‘flexible task’ for tasks which are not to be submitted. 
 
Submission of work 
You will be asked to submit work via OneNote, OneDrive, directly though SMHW (either comment or attachment), or through other online learning 
platforms. 
Teachers will monitor pupils who do not submit work. 
 
Feedback 
You will receive feedback on the pieces of work you submit on time and as your teachers request.  
Feedback reflecting your achievements/effort could include a message on SMHW, comments through online learning platforms, or annotations on the work 
you have submitted. 
 
Additional points 
Teachers may not be able to respond to your questions on SMHW as swiftly as before due to the wider reopening of school and teachers being in school 
more. 
Pupils will need to manage their own time to ensure that they are able to complete their work by the due dates set on SMHW. 
 


